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5 MULTI-OCCUPANCY PROPERTY RECYCLING SERVICE (AN62-2007) 
 
Reference is made to Article II of the minute of meeting of the Environmental Services and 
Sustainability Committee of 23rd October, 2006 wherein the introduction of the multi-occupancy 
recycling scheme was approved by Committee. 
 
Research was carried out nationally to access suitable recycling containers to be used at different 
locations throughout the City environs.  Several types of containers were trialled and assessed over a 
four-week period and the steel housed model supplied by Broxap, Staffordshire was the only one 
which met the specification conditions. 
 
The Committee therefore is asked to approve the purchase of 188 containers and fittings from Broxap 
at a total cost of £96,444. 
 
Finance is available from the Strategic Waste Fund for the Multi-Occupancy Property Recycling 
scheme in 2006/7. 
 
 


